



Press Release

October 16, 2019

Galena Park I.S.D. Board of Trustees Recognize North Shore Rotary Club

Houston, Texas: The Galena Park I.S.D. (GPISD) Board of Trustees recognized the North Shore Rotary Club at the October Board Meeting for being a strong supporter of GPISD. Representing the North Shore Rotary Club was Ryan Dagley, president of the club.

The Rotary Club has gone above and beyond to help our students and community through their generous giving of student and vocational scholarships, sponsoring the annual Immunization Day and the purchase of Electrocardiogram machines that will provide heart screening for our student-athletes. The North Shore Rotary Club was also the largest supporter of the 2018-2019 State Champion Football Banquet. In addition, they are the sponsors of the Early Act First Knight program at multiple Galena Park I.S.D. elementary campuses.

Galena Park I.S.D. would like to thank the North Shore Rotary Club for all they do for our students and the GPISD community!



Pictured (left to right): Jeff Miller, Board vice president; Ryan Dagley, president of North Shore Rotary Club; and Dr. Angi Williams, superintendent of schools

Department of Communications Services

832.386.1000

Website: www.galenaparkisd.com Story Credits: Elyse Rountree Photo Credit: Chris Gause

LEADING... LEARNING... SERVING